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Forthcoming 

Events 
 

Monday 16th June--  

Golf tournament 

 

Tuesday 17th June-- 

Y2 Philharmonic trip 

Y4 and 5 Football match 

 

Wednesday 18th June- 

KS2 Sports Day 

 

Thursday  19th June- 

Y5 Travel workshop 

Y5 and 6 Girls football 

Chess tournament 

 

Friday 20th June- 

KS1 Sports Day 

 

********************** 

 

 

Please remember that the 

school gates close at 8:45am, 

so that the teachers can get 

to their classes and begin 

teaching the children. Please 

aim to be on the yard before 

the gates close, so as to avoid 

coming through the main 

office. 

 

Please check holiday dates 

BEFORE booking holidays. 

Holiday request forms are 

available in the office.   

 

13th June 

2025 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Welcome Back! 
We hope that you had a fantastic break over the half term and are delighted to 
welcome you back to what is a really busy end to the year.  For some, it is their 
last half term in their classes, whilst for those in Y6, this is their final half 
term in our school!   
 
Children’s University 
Yesterday, we had a large number of Y2 and Y6 pupils attend Edge Hill  
University for their Children’s University graduations.  The children graduated 
due to the large number of clubs and educational visits they have taken part in.  
They were a real credit to our school and we hope that any parents who  
attended enjoyed the morning. 
 
Holy Communions 
Before we broke up, many of our children received the Sacrament of First Holy 
Communion. The children looked really smart and were a credit to themselves in 
the church.  We are proud to help them on their catholic journey and hope that 
they continue to receive Holy Communion regularly for the rest of their lives.  
 
Y6 SATs week and PGL visit 
Well done to all of the Y6 children who completed their KS2 SATS tests last 
half term.  We can honestly say that we were blown away by your efforts and we 
hope that all children achieve what they deserve when the results are returned 
to school.  After the tests, the majority of children attended PGL for a three 
day adventure holiday and had a fantastic time. Thank you to both ASDA and 
TESCO who kindly provide items for our Y6 breakfast club. 
 
Blackpool Zoo Visit 
Well done to all of our Reception children who had a fantastic visit to Blackpool 
Zoo.  Thank you also to all of the parents/carers who supported the children on 
the day– we hope that you enjoyed the trip and are headache free! 
 
Y4 Maths Times Tables Check 
Year 4 have been busy working on their times tables this week as part of the 
check they must complete this year.  We are sure that their hard work will pay 
off when their results arrive. 
 
New Reception Class Meeting 
It was lovely to meet so many people for our Reception meeting on Wednesday.  
We look forward to welcoming the children in September and we are sure that 
they will be happy with us.  We still have some places, so if you know anyone who 
would like to join our school in September, please ask them to contact the office 
as soon as possible on 922 5752. 
 
After School Club 
Our after school club which is ran through Fun4Kidz is now well established and 
running smoothly.  The children are all having a fantastic time and are able to 
stay on the school site until 6pm.  If you require after school childcare, please 
speak to the office staff who will direct you to Fun4Kidz. 
 
Mr Daniels and all at St Elizabeth’s 
 
 
 
  
 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


